
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 19, 2007 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

Senator Ketron and Representative Jones plan to schedule a Lottery Oversight Committee 

meeting in November.  In a proactive effort, the Lottery Corporation has requested an 

independent audit that will be performed by Ernst and Young.  It is anticipated that this 

audit will be complete by the first of November and pending such, the committee will 

then meet.  If you need further information, please call Micki Yearwood at 741-7891 in 

Senator Ketron’s office or Vanessa Cooper at 741-4881 in Representative Jones’ office.   
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